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LCSO Investigates Storm-Related Traffic Fatality 
 
On Friday, March 10 at approximately 3:00 p.m., Leon County Sheriff’s Office deputies 
responded to a single-vehicle crash in the 4900 block of Crump Road, in the eastern 
Leon County.  
 
When deputies arrived, emergency crews had already extracted an adult, male driver 
from a vehicle and transported him to a local hospital. The passenger, a 16-year-old 
female, was pronounced deceased on the scene.  
 
The preliminary investigation finds the vehicle was traveling north on Crump Road when 
multiple trees in the area fell onto the vehicle and roadway. At the time of the crash, 
there was a storm with heavy winds passing through the area.  
 
This incident remains under investigation and the roadway will remain closed until crews 
can continue to clear the trees and repair utilities. 
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